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July 31, 2024 
 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Family Members, 
 

As your newly appointed superintendent, I am beyond thrilled to welcome you back for the 2024-2025 

school year. My hope is that you and your families have had a safe summer with new, wonderful 

memories to be shared. If you have just moved into Forsyth County, “Welcome to the Family!” 
 

Each new school year holds the promise for your students to form new relationships, discover new 

interests, and develop new skills that they will need to become healthy and productive American citizens 

of the future. From learning how to solve problems to communicating effectively, today’s students will 
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